
 

 

Stamford Green Primary School and Nursery, Christ Church Mount, Epsom, Surrey KT19 8LU 

www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk  |  Email: info@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk  |  Telephone: 01372 725383 
 

7 February 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Year 3 Feet First - Walking training 

 3SV - 20 March 

3J - 21 March 

3K - 22 March 

 

We are offering our Year 3 children a ‘Feet First Walking Training Course’.  It will provide children with 

vital road safety skills to better enable them to safely walk to and from school with their parents and 

carers, either now, or in the future when they transition to secondary school.  At the end of the 

course, your child will receive a certificate, sticker and keyring. The Feet First Parent Guide is 

attached and provides further information on the course. 

 

Groups of two to four children will be taught from across the year in the sessions.  The cost is £6 per 

child or £3.00 for those pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium funding.  If you are eligible for the discount, 

we will write to you separately.   

 

If you would like your child to participate in the Feet First: Walking Training Course, you will need to 

click the following https://walkingtraining.online/public/school_training/10000198/ and ensure 

consent is given at step 2 of the booking process.   

 

Bookings need to be completed by 9.45am on Wednesday 13 March 2024.  If your child does not 

wish to take part please can you let us know via email parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Your child will not be able to participate if the consent form and payment to Feet First is not 

completed.   

 

Once the deadline has passed, we will organise the children into groups and you will be notified by 

email, via Surrey Cycle Training, the time slot for your child’s session. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs L Druce 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 
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